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Good day.

We are respectfully forwarding your office a copy of the attached memo from the FASPS Director, regarding the conduct
of the Sustainability Monitoring and Assessment of Completed Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects in DENR 4B
(MIMAROPA).

One of the projects identified is the Bamboo Furniture and Handicraft Industry for Sustainable Community

Development and Environmental Protection (2018-2019) implemented in San Jose, Occidental Mindoro.
Please refer to the attachments for the details of the field validation and guide questions for the focus group discussion
and key informant interview.

As the assigned FASPS personnel, | will be closely coordinating with your office.

For any questions or clarifications, you may contact me through this email address or through telephone no. (02) 8926-
8052 / cell phone no. 09519173002 / 09555725329.

We would appreciate it if your office could acknowledge receipt of this email and the attached documents.

For your consideration.
Thank you,

Melissa Ann R. Garcia

Project Monitoring and Evaluation Officer

Project Monitoring and Evaluation Division,
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
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